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1 April 2021 

 
Supplementary Submission to the Social Services Select Committee on the 

Social Security (Financial Assistance for Caregivers) Amendment Bill  
 
 
Dear Select Committee Members 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make submissions on the Social Security (Financial Assistance for 
Caregivers) Amendment Bill (“the Bill”) on 19 February 2021 in writing and on 24 March 2021 in person 
via Zoom. 
 
 
I wish to submit these supplementary submissions to correct a typographical error that was subsequently 
identified. 
 
 
In paragraph 1.2 of our submissions dated 19 February 2021, reference was made to the proportionate 
breakdown of our client membership.  The reference incorrectly stated that the proportion of 
grandparents was 95% when it should have read 93%.  
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this correction and for including these supplementary submissions in the 
official record to confirm same and my apologies for any convenience caused due to this error. 

 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Kate Bundle 
Chief Executive 
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